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Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Chief Lloyd Phillips to meet with Quebec 
Minister of Native Affairs Geoff Kelley 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake –  7, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2014) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the community that Intergovernmental Portfolio 
Chief Lloyd Phillips will meet informally with Quebec's Minister of Native Affairs 
Geoff Kelley this evening.  
 
                -                  meeting between Mr. Kelley and Grand Chief 
Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. 
 
The discussion with Kelley will focus on                                        
        , which has been delayed for the past several months and the overall 
revitalization of the relationship between Kahnawà:ke and Quebec. 
 
Chief Phillips will be accompanied by Mike O'Brien, who is the Chief of Staff for 
the Office of the Council of Chiefs. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché    
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke     
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca    
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